From: Nicole Hutt [mailto:nhutt@lmhc.onmicrosoft.com]

**Sent:** Monday, October 19, 2015 9:31 AM **Subject:** LMHC Board Member Resignation

Good Morning,

It is with great sadness to share that effective October 13, 2015 Abe Oudshoorn has resigned from the London & Middlesex Housing Corporation Board of Directors.

At this time, LMHC is looking for a member at large to fill this vacancy. In accordance with the preferred qualifications identified in our *Declaration of the Sole Shareholder*, we are requesting that we have this vacancy filled with a citizen who has "business and financial management" (CPA preferred), or a citizen with "Legal and/or Legal Aid experience".

We look forward to assisting in the process however you deem necessary.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

## **Nicole Hutt**

Executive Assistant
London and Middlesex Housing Corporation
379 Dundas Street, Suite 207
London, ON N6B 1V5
Tel: 519-434-2765, extension \*241

Fax: 519-679-7000 http://london-housing.ca